
FR. MIKE’S CORNER

Many of you are rightly curious (or concerned?) about the “Beacons of Light” project.  I will be giving you a brief update occasionally in this space.  Quite candidly, if we don’t keep people informed, someone else without good information will fill the vacuum.
	These two weeks I am meeting with members of the Parish Council and Finance Committee of each of the three parishes, along with parishioners who have been appointed to the five parish “family” committee.  The purpose of the meetings, more than anything, is to encourage parish leadership to keep informed by going to the Archdiocesan websites: pathway.catholicaoc.org and catholicaoc.org/offices/parish-vitality.  These websites are available to everyone.
	At these meetings parish leadership shared with me their thoughts about how their parish was reacting to “Beacons” up to this point.
	By way of updating: each parish is doing an assessment for each of the following areas.  It is an effort to take a snapshot of each area for Fr. Walling when he arrives July 1:
· Liturgy and sacraments 
· Evangelization 
· Love in Action
· Staff  
· Stewardship 
· Parish Council
Since Evangelization and Love in Action are Regional efforts those may be more of a single assessment for all three parishes. 
	Finally, at one of the three parish meetings someone suggested that I explain again that the process of forming one parish from the five current parishes is something that will happen gradually over five years.  And the formation of one parish still allows for more than one “campus”.
